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Extension to publish the final findings of the Review of 
Western Power's Metrology Procedure for Metering 
Installations on the Western Power Network  
 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has extended the time for the publication of its final 
findings of its Review of Western Power’s updated Metrology Procedure for Metering 
Installations on the Western Power Network (Metrology Procedure) by 20 business days to 
27 May 2015.  This extension is required for the ERA to properly consider and process its final 
findings within the time limit specified by Clause 6.20(c) of the Electricity Industry (Metering) 
Code 2012 (Code). 

Clause 6.20(c) of the Code requires the ERA to publish its final findings within 10 business 
days after the closure for submissions on its draft findings on the Metrology Procedure.  Clause 
6.20 (3A) and (3B) of the Code also provides for the ERA to extend this time limit by publication 
of a notice before the day on which the time limit would otherwise have expired and provide 
reasons for its decision.   
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